
St. Nicholas Catholic School Parent Advisory Council Annual General Meeting Minutes October 11, 2022 

 

Attendees – Peter Rachmistruck, Shawna Molnar, Leanne Doetzel, Carla Kemp, Nina Hart, Nicole Luke, 

Allison St. Germain, and Ted Paszek 

Meeting called to order at 6:01 pm by Shawna Molnar 

Peter led us in opening prayer 

Introductions of everyone who attended and welcome message 

2021 – 2022 Financial Report was reviewed by Carla 

     Total funds balance at the end of the year was $3509.20.  Last year's fund-raising funds have been 

allocated to Strove Tuesday, gifts/lunches for the teachers, Grade 4 leadership t-shirts, birthday books, 

Grade 4 year end pizza party, Pysanky supplies, and the Playground grand opening/meet the teacher 

night snacks.  Last year’s expenditures did over spend by $423.49, however that was covered by monies 

left from the previous year.  

2021 – 2022 Year End Report was reviewed by Shawna 

     Parent Advisory Council hosted many activities and fund-raising initiatives over the school year which 

included meet the teacher and the grand opening of our new playground! The hot lunch program and 

Strove Tuesday were allowed to resume.  Our annual Christmas basket raffle went virtual for the first 

time!  The Spring fund-raiser was the Salisbury gift cards and we were able to host our annual second 

last day of school FUN DAY! 

2022-2023 Parent Council Elections were as follows 

     Parent Council Chair – Shawna Molnar 

     Parent Council Vice Chair – Leanne Doetzel 

     Parent Council Treasurer – Carla Kemp 

     Parent Council Secretary – Nina Hart 

Peter motioned to vote in Parent Advisory Council, Leanne seconded 

AGM was adjourned at 6:13 pm 

 

 

 

 


